
Urgent Question under Procedure Rule 10.4 

 

Question to the Mayor/Lead Member from Councillor Peter Golds 

 

Would the Mayor comment on the police raid of the former Isle of Dogs Police 

Station during on the evening of Sunday, 24th July, which was being used as a 

Cannabis factory. Would the Mayor also comment on the police statement that the 

premises had been sold in February 2022, although land registry records show the 

ownership of the building to be the Metropolitan Police? 

 

 

 


